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NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

Adviso"r"y'No.1 07 , 8. 2024
April 26, 2024

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

NATIONAL MINING, METALLURGICAL, AND MATERIALS
ENGINEERING (NMMME) WEEK 2024

The UP Mining Metallurgical, and Materials Engineering Association,
Inc. will conduct the NMMME Week 2024 on May 2-4, 2024.

There will be series of engagements, competitions, and workshops to
promote the fields on Mining, Metallurgy, and Materials engineering.

The event aims to help the students to explore an underrated field of
engineering and to prepare them as they enter higher education.

Expected participants are Junior and Senior High students from
private and public schools.

For more details, please contact:

Shaira Ann Rueco

Project Co-Head

Email address: medalla2organizingcommitee@gmail.com

ORD/PAU

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph

Website: hitp://www.depedncr.com.ph Doc. Ref. Code | RO-ORD-F001 | Rev | 00

Effectivity 01.26.23 Page | 10f2




Greetings!

We are the UP Mining, Metallurgical, and Materials Engineering Association, Inc. or UP 49ers, a
premier student organization of the College of Engineering at the University of the Philippines -
Diliman. Established in 1954, our academic organization has long been serving the engineering
community and the country by producing renowned leaders and engineers in the fields of
Mining, Metallurgical, and Materials (MMM) engineering.

Continuing its legacy, the organization will conduct the National Mining, Metallurgical, and
Materials Engineering (NMMME) Week 2024. This will consist of a series of engagements,
competitions, and workshops to promote the fields of Mining, Metallurgy, and Materials
engineering to high school students all over the country.

The NMMME Week 2024 will have both face-to-face and online components, which means
students can participate in some engagements if it is not possible to join the physical events that
will be held at UP Diliman. However, we highly encourage joining the face-to-face component of
the NMMME Week 2024, so students and the faculty can immerse themselves in the NMMME

experience. We can offer logistical assistance by providing a list of possible accommodations
near the venue.

As such, we are pleased to invite the schools within the division to participate in the NMMME
Week 2024 this coming MAY 2-4, 2024. We believe this endeavor will help the students explore
a rather underrated field of engineering and prepare them for their possible career paths as they
enter higher education. We urge you not to miss this opportunity for your students.

Attached herewith are the event details for NMMME Week 2024. For further discussion and
inquiries, kindly direct them by creating a new thread through this email. You may also contact
us through our facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/NMMMESummit.

Thank you very much, and we look forward to seeing you!




Louise Savinica Diego
CSR Head, NMMME Week 2024
UP Mining, Metallurgical and Materials Engineering Association, Inc.
University of the Philippines - Diliman
Mobile: 09155226552
Email: nmmmeweek 1@gmail.com




